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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors

Date: May 3, 2012

Subject: 95C05 Series Actuator Material Change

This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is making some changes on the plastic materials
used in the 95C05 Tactile Switches. Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in
your organization.

Description of Change
A change was made to the colors of the actuators on the switches. The color of the actuator for the
95C05B2GWRT and 95C05B4GWRT will now be white. The actuator color for the 95C05B3GWRT will
be black.

Reason for Change
The plastic materials used in the switches have been changed to the halogen-free alternatives (of the
same compound type).  Because of limited color availability in the halogen-free materials, changes were
made to the colors of the actuators on the switches. The color of the actuator for the 95C05B2GWRT and
95C05B4GWRT will now be white. The actuator color for the 95C05B3GWRT will be black.

Effective Date
05/03/2012

Part Numbers Affected

 95C05B2GWRT
 95C05B3GWRT
 95C05B4GWRT

Action Required
No action required. Please contact your Grayhill, Inc. sales associate for further information.


